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TRAIN TO BE A SCHOOL BUS DRIVER THIS SUMMER!  
 
Working as a subsƟtute school bus driver is a great way to make a posiƟve contribuƟon to the educaƟon of EnƟat kids AND to make 
some extra cash!! Sub drivers are paid $18.91 per hour, and we expect that amount to increase for the new school year aŌer 
bargaining. 
         You must have at least 5 years of experience driving a car. The school district’s trainer 
         will provide the training needed for you to obtain the required CDL with school bus  
          endorsement and prepare you for the wriƩen and driving tests. We will pay you for 
              your training Ɵme and also cover the other costs for fingerprinƟng, DOT physical,  
           first aid card, and pre-employment drug screen. 
 
            Give us a call to find out if being a school bus driver might be right for you! Call Vickie 
            Jacobs-Stanton at the Bus Barn at 784-0402 or call the District Office at 784-1800. 

 
School Activities  
Summer Meals 
Lunch Menu 
Library Programs 

Pre-K and Kindergarten Graduation! 
We are excited to announce we will be holding our Pre-K and Kindergarten 
graduation on June 14th! Each student will be able to have a limited number of 
guests attend. Kindergarten’s ceremony will be held in the morning while Pre-K’s 
ceremony will be in the afternoon. Both times are to be determined. 

All Kindergartners will attend school for a full day!  

All Pre-K will attend school during the PM session!  

We will be sending invitations out with the kiddos with more specific details about the 
celebration! 
Your child’s teacher will be contacting you regarding transportation. 
Mrs. Russell 
Miss Rice 
Ms. Gangle 

Lunch Distribution: 

Lunches will be served 
on Tuesday, June 1st. 
Instead of Monday May 
31st ,  due to  
Memorial Day. 

Graduation 2021! 
  
As COVID-19 restrictions have started easing, we are able to conduct graduation in a way 
that is a little closer to normal this year!  Here’s how it will work: 
 
All graduating students will receive 8 tickets to give to family and friends to use to attend the 
ceremony in person at 7:00 pm on Friday, June 11.  All other people who wish to view the 
ceremony may do so by going to https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/ and browse to Entiat High 
School.   Video of the ceremony will be live streamed at no charge.  

  
Please call Heather in the High School Office at 784-1911 if you have any questions! 
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JUNE CALENDAR CHANGE – Last day!!  
Since we are finishing up the school year in our hybrid mode of split half-day sessions, we realized that having a half-day 
on the last day of school (Wednesday, 6/16) doesn’t make sense.  So, please make a note that the last day of school for 
Grades PreK-11 on Wednesday, June 16 is a FULL DAY OF SCHOOL: AM and PM session students will each attend 
their particular session.  (Seniors will already be done)  

CAMBIO DE CALENDARIO DE JUNIO – ÚlƟmo día!!  
Ya que estamos terminando el año escolar en nuestro modo de sesiones de medio día, nos dimos cuenta de que tener 
medio día en el último día de escuela (miércoles, 6/16) no tiene sentido. Por lo tanto, por favor tome nota de que el 
último día de escuela para los grados PreK-11 el miércoles 16 de junio, es un DÍA COMPLETO DE ESCUELA: los 
estudiantes de AM y PM sesión asistirán cada uno a su sesión particular. (el grado 12 ya habrán terminado) 

Dear Entiat Parents, Guardians, and Community,  

At the end of this school year, I will be hanging up my principal’s hat and will return in the fall as a teacher in the 
elementary school. I had always planned to return to teaching before I retire and this opportunity to stay in the Entiat 
community was too hard to pass up!  I am excited to join such an excellent elementary teaching team. I have always 
been committed to the overall well-being and growth of kids. It will be wonderful to focus these energies on a smaller 
group of students. Maybe I will get to teach some of your students in the future!  

It has been a joy supporting your students and building relationships with families.  I will continue to work through the 
summer to ensure the district and  the new principal will have a smooth transition into the work.  

Thank you for the honor of serving the students of Entiat.  

Robin Kirkpatrick, Principal  
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The EnƟat HS track and field team finished a 
short but exciƟng season Friday, May 14 at the 
NCW Sub Regional Championship meet.  Grace 
Peterson (100 meter dash), Vanicia Cole 
(Javelin) and GarreƩ Giacomazzi (Triple Jump) 
all claimed championships in their 
events.  Other EnƟat athletes in the Top Ten 
include:  Catherine Liek 2nd 4x1 relay, 7th Triple 
Jump, 8th 800 meter run; ChrisƟan Santos 
3rd 110 and 300 hurdles, 6th 4x1 relay;  
Peterson 2nd 4x1 relay, 7th 200 meter dash; 
Giacomazzi 4th 110 hurdles, 6th 4x1 relay; Cole 
10th shot put; Sevanna McKinney 8th Javelin; 
Jordan Long and Savannah Hill 2nd 4x1 relay; 
Pedro Arias and Aaron Ayala 6th 4x1 
relay.  Both the boys and girls teams made a 
strong showing finishing  6th and 
5th respecƟvely.   

We had a great season!  

-Coach Southard 

MS Girls Basketball 
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Pick up 11:30 am—12:00 pm Mondays & Wednesdays 

In the cafeteria 

MEALS FOR CHILDREN! 
During SUMMER SCHOOL (July 6-29), the Entiat School 

District will provide Grab-n-Go school meals for all 
children 18 and under in the school cafeteria 

 By Friday, June 25  
  E-mail at mmeals@entiatschools.org 

  Call  8888-5182 and leave message 

Breakfast & Lunch in one  combo 
Grab-and-Go bag 

On Mondays, combo meals for 2 days 
for each child will be served 

On Wednesday, combo meals for 2 
days for each child will be served 

Child does not have to be enrolled in school or attending summer school! 

Meals will be at no charge—Free! 

Parents can pick up for children 

Due to 4th of July holiday on 7/5, first pick-
up date will be Tuesday, July 6 

Meals provided for 15 days of summer 
school only—last serving day 7/28 

Meals optional for summer school students 

June 1, 2021 
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¡COMIDAS PARA NIÑOS! 
Durante la ESCUELA DE VERANO (del 6 al 29 de julio), el Distrito 

Escolar de Entiat proporcionará comidas escolares Grab-n-Go para 
todos los niños menores de 18 años en la cafetería de la escuela 

Recoger 11:30 am—12:00 pm los lunes y miércoles 

En la cafetería 

 Para el viernes 25 de junio  
  Manda E-mail a mmeals@entiatschools.org 

  Llame al 8888-5182 y deje un mensaje 

Desayuno y almuerzo estarán en una bolsa 
combinada para llevar 

Los lunes, se servirán comidas combinadas 
durante 2 días para cada niño 

El miércoles, se servirán comidas 
combinadas durante 2 días para cada niño 

¡El niño no tiene que estar inscrito en la escuela o asistir a la escuela de verano! 

Las comidas serán sin cargo, ¡gratis! 

Los padres pueden recoger a los niños 

Debido a las vacaciones  del 4 de julio el 7/5, la 
primera fecha de recogida será el martes 6 de 
julio 

Comidas proporcionadas serán solo durante 15 
días de la escuela de Verano, ultimo día 7/28 

Comidas son opcionales para estudiantes de la 
escuela de verano 

June 1, 2021 
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PRIDE Awards: DISIPLINE! 
MUSIC DISCIPLINE 

 
Kinder: 

Ila Garcia Olmos 
Miqueas Gonzalez-De La Cruz 

Yaritza Morales 
Paisley MacMaster 

 
1st Grade: 

Joaquin Delgado 
Valentina Valdez-Bello 

 
2nd Grade: 
Jessie Perez 

Allisson Medina 
Jaxson Wilson 
Elias Quezada 

 
3rd Grade; 

Sutten Wheeler 
Isaias Quezada 

 
4th Grade; 

Olivia Padilla 
Iriz Olmos 

 
5th Grade; 

Jaylen Gonzalez-De La Cruz 
Emma Swenson 

 
 

Pre-K: 
Johnny Sanchez 

Carter Paz 
 

Kinder: 
Yaritza Morales 

Esperanza Orozco-Vazquez 
Paisley MacMaster 

Tulmn Michel 
Brinley Parks 

Madelyn Barnett 
Liam Prudhomme 

Ozyel Medrano Guzman 
 

1st Grade: 
Westin Babst 
Blake Wilde 

Vivian Poyner 
 

2nd Grade: 
Ian Martinez-Ferreira 

Chance Eilers 
Jack Cannon 

Diego Sanchez 
Sylus Waterbury 

 
3rd Grade: 

Jackson Hobbs 
Nova Barnett 

Ashley Goodrich 
 

4th Grade: 
Levi Thomas 
Ella Garibay 

 
5th Grade: 

Skylar Smith 
Michelle Gomez 

PE DISCIPLINE 
 

Kinder: 
Matias Verduzco 

Auron Gordon 
 

1st Grade: 
Calin Arevalo 

Michael Linstedt 
 

2nd Grade: 
Ian Martinez-Ferreira 

Leah Gordon 
Veronica Mora 

Sherlyn Paz Oros 
 

3rd Grade; 
Summer Smith 
Evera Corter 

 
4th Grade: 

Avaleigh Graham 
Marlo Arras 

 
5th Grade: 

Lexi Quezada 
Sarai Guerrero 

 
 

IInformation for the community from Entiat Valley Community Service Center:  
 
Food Bank dates:   May 22, 2021 9:00 AM-11:00 AM 
   June 12th & 26th 9:00 AM-11:00 AM 
   July 10th & 24th 9:00 AM-11:00 AM 
 

Closes promptly at 11:00 AM 
Quilting Classes & Crafter Classes: 
 
Every Tuesday   10AM to Noon   (Any questions please call) 
You do not need to have a quilting or craft project. We will teach you here at 2084 Entiat Way 

 
 

Any Student wanting to join Scouting please call 784-1801 for information. 

P E!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!

All Musical Instruments  
Please return all musical instruments to the Music room by June 4, 

2021.  If you have any questions, Please ask Mrs. Perry-Hardin 
(509) 888-5155 or mperryhardin@entiatschools.org. 
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Our school is parƟcipaƟng in Book Up Summer with the 
Page Ahead Children’s Literacy Program.  All K-2 students 
choose 12 new books and take them home the last week of 
school.  These books are free and theirs to keep to read 
over the summer and beyond!  We are fortunate our 
school is eligible for this program. Even the most reluctant 
reader is able to find something out of the wide variety of 
books.  It brings such joy to our students to choose their 
own new books and get to take them home! 

 
 
CongratulaƟons to the winners of our recent elementary reading 
compeƟƟon!   The following students each won a beauƟful bike: Juan 
Valle, Diego Sanchez, Emily Clarke, and Payton Tucker. Second place prizes 
went to: Calin Arevalo, Leah Gordon, Delilah Mendoza and Jack 
Cannon.  During the six week compeƟƟon, first through fiŌh grade students 
turned in Ɵckets for every book read and report completed. Individual Ɵckets 
were drawn for a bike giveaway as well as second place toy filled buckets. The 
winners were announced May 7th.  Our students look forward to this annual 
event.  The amount of reading this year was monumental! I would like to give 
a huge thank you to Doug Fountain and the local Mason chapter for their 
annual bike donaƟon. As always, the bikes were gorgeous! I also want to 
thank our PTO for the second place prizes. I sincerely hope you understand 
what your generous support has done for our elementary students. It 
encouraged them to read like never before and inspired so much excitement! 
 
Jade Hothan EnƟat School Librarian 

Jade Hothan        
EnƟat School Librarian 
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WWhat's new at the library? We're gearing up for a super fun Summer Library Program! 
 
This year the theme is READING COLORS YOUR WORLD. The program will officially kick off on June 14th and will consist 
of a few different components. 
 

Challenge Packs- these include a reading log and activities for kids, teens, and adults 
All-Ages Book Bingo- this page challenges readers to read a wide variety of books 
Summer Reads Books- we’re highlighting 8 Middle Grade, 8 YA, and 8 Adult books 
Patrons can also choose to track their reading and participate in the challenge pack activities online 

 
Stop by the library or register online at ncwlibraries.org to join the FUN!! 
 
 

Magi Clark | Librarian 
(509) 784-1517 

14138 Kinzel St Entiat, WA 98822  

Nominaciones de Altamente Capaz  

Estimadas Familias y Miembros de la Comunidad,  

Estamos aceptando nominaciones para la evaluación del programa altamente capaz/talentoso para nuestros estudiantes 
de Entiat para el año escolar 2021-22. Tenga en cuenta que TODOS los estudiantes del 2nd grado serán examinados en 
Septiembre usando la Prueba de Habilidades Cognitivas (CogAT). Por favor, vea a continuación la definición del Estado de 
Washington de altamente capaz. (WAC 392-170-035, WAC 392-170-036)  

Junio – Septiembre  Solicitar y recoger las nominaciones 
Septiembre-Octubre  Examines de CogAT Screener y CogAT Long Form 
    Renzulli Scales completadas por el nominado 
Octubre    MDT reunión y determinación de altamente capaz 
    Aviso a los padres con los resultados de CogAT y cartas de calificación 
    Crear planes de aprendizaje de estudiantes altamente capace  
Conferencias en otoño  Revisar y firmar planes de aprendizaje de estudiantes altamente capace  
Conferencias en la primavera Revisar Altamente Capaz Planes de Aprendizaje 
    Actualizar los planes para el próximo año escolar  

Definición de altamente capaz  
"Estudiantes que realizan o muestran potencial a niveles académicos significativamente avanzados en comparación con 
otros de su edad, experiencias o entornos. Las habilidades excepcionales se ven dentro de las aptitudes intelectuales 
generales de los estudiantes, habilidades académicas específicas y/o productos creativos dentro de un dominio específico. 
Los estudiantes que son altamente capaces pueden tener, pero no se limitan a, estas características de aprendizaje:  

(1) Capacidad para aprender con una profundidad de comprensión, para retener lo que se ha aprendido y para 
transferir el aprendizaje a nuevas situaciones; 
(2) Capacidad y voluntad para lidiar con niveles crecientes de abstracción y complejidad antes todos que sus 

compañeros; 
(3) Capacidad creativa para establecer conexiones inusuales entre ideas y conceptos  
(4) Capacidad de aprender rápidamente en sus áreas de fortaleza intelectual; 
(5) Capacidad de concentración intensa y/o enfoque" 

 
Las formas de nominación se pueden encontrar en el sitio web del distrito o recogerse en la oficina del Distrito Escolar de 
Entiat. Si tiene problemas obteniendo estas formas, envíeme un correo electrónico y le enviaré uno por correo electrónico. 
Sinceramente, 
 
Vicki Edwards 
Altamente Capaz Coordinador de Entiat 
vedwards@entiatschools.org  
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Dear Families, 

As part of our ongoing efforts to foster a school climate of respect, and as part of our fifth grade health curriculum, 
we will begin a unit on Family Life and Sexual Health. We want to let you know about the unit for three reasons. 
First, you are welcome to contact me and I can leave the curriculum in the office for you to preview the materials.  You can 
also visit: www.kingcounty.gov/flash and scroll down to the link “4/5/6 FLASH” and it will link you to all the lessons. The 
units we will study are: Self-Esteem, Gender Roles, Friendship, Decision Making, Sexual Exploitation, Puberty, 
Reproductive Systems, Pregnancy (how babies grow), and HIV/AIDS. 

Second, if you decide not to have your child participate in the unit or particular lessons in the unit, I am happy to 
discuss it with you.  There is a district waiver form that must be completed for your student to opt out of some or all of the 
lessons because it is a Washington State Law that I teach these Health lessons. 

Third, we want to encourage you to discuss the topic at home too.  Your child may bring home “family homework 
exercises” to do with an adult in the family (however s/he defines “family”).  These assignments are strictly optional.  They 
are also confidential; students will NOT be asked to report back what you have discussed.  The purpose of these 
assignments is simply to give you a chance to communicate with one another and open the door for discussions and family 
rules.  If more than one adult in the family wants to participate in these exercises, that ’s great.  You may want to take turns, 
so the student gets special time with each adult. 

Please give me a call if you have any questions.  I am glad to discuss the philosophy of the curriculum with you.  

Sincerely, 
Laauren Tewell 
Direct Line: 888-5132 

Highly Capable Program Nominations 

Dear Families and Community Members,   

We are accepting nominations for Highly Capable/Gifted program screening for our Entiat students for the 2021-22 school year. 
Please note, ALL 2nd graders will be screened in September using the Cognitive Abilities Test (CogAT). Please see below for 
Washington State’s definition of Highly Capable. (WAC 392-170-035, WAC 392-170-036)  

Timeline:   
June – September  Solicit and collect nominations 
September-October  CogAT Screener and CogAT Long Form testing 
    Renzulli Scales completed by nominee   
October    Highly Capable MDT meeting and determination 
    Notice to parents with results from CogAT and qualification letters 
    Create Highly Capable Student Learning Plans 
Fall  Conferences  Review and Sign Highly Capable Student Learning Plans   
Spring  Conferences  Review Highly Capable Learning Plans   
    Update plans for next school year 

Definition of Highly Capable:   
“Students who perform or show potential for performing at significantly advanced academic levels when compared with others of 
their age, experiences, or environments. Outstanding abilities are seen within students' general intellectual aptitudes, specific 
academic abilities, and/or creative productivities within a specific domain. Students who are highly capable may possess, but 
are not limited to, these learning characteristics:   

(1) Capacity to learn with unusual depth of understanding, to retain what has been learned, and to transfer learning to 
new situations;   

(2) Capacity and willingness to deal with increasing levels of abstraction and complexity earlier than their chronological 
peers;  

(3) Creative ability to make unusual connections among ideas and concepts; 
(4) Ability to learn quickly in their area(s) of intellectual strength; and 
(5) Capacity for intense concentration and/or focus.” 

Nomination forms can be found on the district website or picked up in the Entiat School District office. If you have trouble 
accessing these forms, please email me, and I will send one via email. 
Sincerely, 

Vicki Edwards 
Entiat Highly Capable Coordinator 
vedwards@entiatschools.org 
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CARRIER ROUTE PRE-SORT 

Providing students with the necessary 
knowledge, skills, and a tudes to be 
produc ve and responsible ci zens. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1.            Serve on 5/27 
SoŌ Taco 
Refried Beans 
Corn 
Applesauce Cup 
Snickerdoodle 

2.            Serve on 6/1 
Chicken Fajita 
Black Beans 
Corn 
Pears  

3.            Serve on 6/1 
Pizza 
Green Salad 
Pears  

4.         Serve on 6/3 
Hamburger 
Oven Fries 
Fruit 

7.       Serve on 6/3 
Super Nachos 
Cabbage Salsa 
Refried Beans 
Corn 
Applesauce Cup 

8.       Serve on 6/7 
Beef Stroganoff 
Mashed Potatoes 
Peaches 
French Bread 
Chocolate Cake 

9.         Serve on 6/7 
Ham & Cheese on a Bun 
Tater Tots 
Mixed Fruit 
Ranch Pasta Salad 

10.          Serve on 6/7 
Chicken Nuggets 
Cheese Bread 
Green Bean 
Peaches 

11.      Serve on 6/10 
Chicken Paƫe Sandwich 
Tater Tots 
Fruit  

14.      Serve on 6/10 
Turkey Gravy 
Mashed Potatoes 
Fruit Salad 
Dinner Roll 

15.       Serve on 6/14 
Macaroni & Cheese 
Green Beans 
Strawberries 
Cinnamon Roll 
Dinner Roll 

16.           Serve on 6/14 
Turkey & Cheese on a Bun 
Oven Fries 
Applesauce Cup 
Mexican Pasta Salad 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

  
BÙ��»¥�Ýã IÄ¥ÊÙÃ�ã®ÊÄ: 

 

Breakfast meals are included in every bag.  
Plain or chocolate milk is served with each meal. 

JUNE ENTIAT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
LUNCH MENU 

School Year Grab & Go Meals Ending! 
  
As we near the end of the school year, please note that Monday, June 14th, will be the final day that Grab & Go school meals will be 
distributed from 4:00 – 6:00 pm. 
  
Please refer to the flyer in the newsleƩer regarding free school meals that will be available during the weeks of summer school for all 
children.  Note that your child does not have to be aƩending summer school to receive meals.  Call 784-1800 if you have quesƟons! 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

¡Comidas Grab & Go del año escolar terminando!   
 
Ya que nos acercamos al final del año escolar, tenga en cuenta que el lunes 14 de junio será el úlƟmo día en que se  
distribuirán las comidas escolares Grab & Go de 4:00 a 6:00 pm. 
  
Por favor refiérase al folleto en este boleơn informaƟvo sobre las comidas escolares gratuitas que estarán disponibles durante las 
semanas de la escuela de verano para todos los niños. Tenga en cuenta que su hijo no Ɵene que asisƟr a la escuela de verano para 
recibir las comidas. ¡Llame al 784-1800 si Ɵene preguntas! 


